
Feedback Request 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for attending the Faith Leadership Training on [Date]. We hope you found the 

experience valuable and inspiring. 

To help us improve future trainings, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a 

few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the training? 

• Were there any areas that you think could be improved? 

• How did the training impact your perspective on faith leadership? 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help shape future programs. Please respond by 

[Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your time and for being a part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


